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What We Are Learning! 

We had a fun week celebrating Dr. Seuss. We 

read many books, sang songs, watched video 

clips, and made some cool crafts. They 

especially liked the Fox in Socks puppet. They 

enjoyed measuring their foot with pennies, 

paper clips, unifix cubes, and crayons, and 

wrote in their journals about the Cat in the 

Hat. We also rotated through several fun 

student choice centers. We worked on the 

letter A with our HWT Program using Play-Doh, 

iPads, chalk boards, and paint dobbers. We also 

practiced the triangle and diamond shapes. Fr. 

Robert visited our classroom and talked about 

prayer and why we pray.  In Religion we made a 

prayer book to bring home. We continue talking 

about kindness and ways we can be kind to 

others. In Art class they painted pretty 

flowers. 

Upcoming Events 

March  9 – City Lights Dinner and Auction    

March 22 – No School                                   

March 25-April 1 – Spring Break                     

April  2 – Classes Resume                               

April  4 – Spring Pictures                             

April  8 – No School 

Show and Tell will be on Wed, March 6th.  

Next week we will be working on the letter 

M and continue celebrating Dr. Seuss. We 

will also be talking about community helpers. 

We would love it if you or someone in your 

family could come in for a few minutes next 

week and talk about your job.  

 Next week snacks: Monday-Vivian, 

Tuesday-Ty, Wednesday-Olivia, 

Thursday-Alden, Friday-Bennett   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes: 

In honor of Dr. Seuss (and his birthday on Saturday, March 2nd) Pre-K will have a CRAZY HAT 

DAY this MONDAY, MARCH 4th. Wear your favorite/crazy hat! 

Thank you for supporting our Butter Braid fundraiser. Order forms and money must be turned in 

by Friday, March 8th. Orders will be delivered on Monday, March 18th and can be picked up in the 

Parish Center after school.  

The annual City Lights Dinner and Auction will be held Saturday, March 9th. Last minute ticket 

sales need to be turned in by March 6th to get the order in for catering. 
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